
August 1, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Becerra DeEtta M. 616 S. Memorial Dr. Appleton 

Becker Sky R. 114 W. Foster St. Appleton 

Hietpas Shelby M. 220 Jefferson St. Kaukauna 

Leon Kendra R. 660 Frances St.  Kaukauna 

Raether Tayler J. 104 W. 11th St. Kaukauna 

 
 


